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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
PROJECT NAME:  GRADOS SUBDIVISION 
PROJECT NO.:   23-7 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 66, BLOCK 3, LOT 18 
REVIEW DATE:   14 APRIL 2023 
MEETING DATE:  20 APRIL 2023 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: NEVILLE RAMSEY, PLS 
 

1. Project is a proposed 2-Lot subdivision of a  .822 acres of property in the R-3 Zoning District. 
 

2. The Bulk Table contains what appear to be square foot for lot 2 for building coverage and lot 
surface coverage, these should be identified as percentages. 

 
3. Highway Superintendent comments on the driveway locations should be received.   

 
4. The applicant’s representative requested to evaluate the driveway culvert sizes and confirm 

minimum 1 foot coverage. 
 

5. Town of Newburgh Water and Sewer notes must be added to the subdivision plan. (Copy 
Attached) 
 

6. Details for connection to the Town’s water and sewer must be added to the plans. 
 

7. County Planning Referral is required as project is located within 500’ of the state highway. 
 

8. A 100 foot adjacent area is depicted from the Federal Wetlands Boundaries depicted on the 
eastern property line.  No 100 foot buffer is required from Federal Jurisdictional Wetlands.  
Removing the 100 foot adjacent area may provide more flexibility for the house location on the 
lot. 
 

9. A note must be added to the plans identifying a survey of the foundation must be provided to 
the Building Department as the house locations are proposed very close to the required setback 
lines. 
 

10. Adjoiners Notices must be sent out by the applicant or his representative.  This office will 
provide the Adjoiners Notice and appropriate mailing list. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
MHE Engineering, D.P.C. 
 

 
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
PJH/ltm 






















